
 PRESS RELEASE

Stockholm, March 12, 2009 
 
 

The IBS AB Board of Directors has resolved to apply for a listing 
on First North with a simultaneous delisting from Nasdaq OMX 
Small Cap 

Due to the concentrated shareholder structure in the company and taking into 
consideration the costs associated with being listed on a regulated market the IBS Board 
of Directors has resolved on applying for a listing of the IBS share on First North and with 
a simultaneous delisting of the share on Nasdaq OMX Small Cap. 

The last day of trading on Nasdaq OMX Small Cap and the first day of trading on First North will 
be decided together with an appointed Certified Advisor and the Stock Exchange and will be 
communicated in a separate press release at a later time 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Oskar Ahlberg, Senior Vice President of Communications, IBS AB 
Tel: +46-70-244 24 75 
oskar.ahlberg@ibs.net 

 
 

IBS in brief 
With over 30 years of experience, IBS is a leading provider of distribution management solutions. IBS focuses on 
industries such as automotive, electrical components, paper & packaging and pharmaceutical distribution. More than 
5,000 customers across some 40 countries use IBS software to gain fast and measurable returns on IT investments. 
 
IBS B share is listed on OMX Nordic Exchange Stockholm. For more information, please visit www.ibs.net 
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